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TLU representatives at the Southwestern Psychological Association are, back row,  Tiffiny Sia, Mike Czuchry, Jessica Stetler, Enjoli Narvaez, Robert Randow, Carolyn Turner, Scott Bailey, Josh Haby, Andrew Serafino, and Kevin Windecker; front row, Anna Hall, Christopher Rodriguez, Shantik Taylor, Gracee Trawick, and TLU Alum Ashley (Dorn) Meyer.  See story below. 

Professional activities
On April 2-4 TLU psychology students Josh Haby, Anna Hall, Meaghann Hogwood, Enjoli Narvaez, Robert Randow, Christopher Rodriguez, Jessica Stetler, Shantik Taylor, Gracee Trawick, Kevin Windecker, and Kinesiology student Jacqueline Allen, presented posters and papers with Dr. Scott Bailey, Dr. Michael Czuchry, and Dr. Tiffiny Sia of the psychology department at the Fifty-Fifth Meeting of the Southwestern Psychological Association (SWPA) in San Antonio.  Psychology student Andrew Serafino and Prof. Carolyn Turner, psychology, also attended the conference.  Posters and papers that were presented can be examined online at www.swpsych.org/conv_program_report.php.  Dr. Bailey also officially became the acting President of SWPA for the upcoming year.  The Psychology Department would like to publicly acknowledge these students and their excellent presentations.
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Congratulations to Jesse Giattino, right, who was awarded a Handbook of Chemistry and Physics for being the top freshman chemistry student last year.   Presenting the book is Dr. John McClusky, professor of chemistry and department chairperson.
Miscellaneous

Plant Sale Planned – The Administrative Professional Support Staff (APSS) will hold its annual plant sale in the Beck Center lobby on Wednesday, April 29, 7:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m.  If you would like to try out your green thumb, here is your chance to adopt a plant.  If your thumb is too green or not so green and you have plants to donate (that are still alive!), please bring them before the sale to Helen Hillert in the registration and records office or the day of the sale. Funds raised from this event will go toward beautification projects on campus.

